
 

 

 
Exchange of agreements between India and Philippines 

{India and Philippines sign and exchange four agreements in the fields of maritime domain, 
security, tourism, science and technology and culture} 

The Hon’ble President of India, Shri Ram Nath Kovind reached Manila, Philippines on October 
17, 2019 in the first leg of his visit to two nations - Philippines and Japan. The Hon’ble President 
of India led delegation-level talks between the two sides. Speaking on the occasion, the Hon’ble 
President of India said that as two vibrant democracies that believe in a rules-based 
international order, respect for international law and sovereign equality of nations, the 
Philippines and India are natural partners in the pursuit of their respective national 
development and security objectives. 
 
The Hon’ble President of India said that there is immense potential to further deepen the India-
Philippines economic ties. The Philippines is emerging as an important focus country for India’s 
corporate sector. Indian companies are interested in partner Filipino companies in digital 
industries, innovation and start-ups, health and pharma and in the crucial area of agricultural 
development. India is also keen to participate in infrastructure development as well as in 
defence modernization of the Philippines. In both these areas, he said, Indian companies have 
made their mark and attained global reputation. He invited companies from the Philippines to 
invest in India’s transformative growth and development. 
 
The Hon’ble President of India said that for India, ASEAN is a region of great importance. India 
wants to see a strong, unified and prosperous ASEAN playing a central role in the emerging 



dynamic of the Indo-Pacific. Engagement with ASEAN has been, and will remain, a critical 
element of India’s ‘Act East’ policy and strategy. 
 
India and Philippines signed and exchanged four agreements in the fields of maritime domain, 
security, tourism, science and technology and culture in the presence of the two Presidents. 
 
Please contact for any query related to this mail to Ms Bhawna Kakkar, Research Associate at 
bhawna.kakkar@phdcci.in with a cc to Dr S P Sharma, Chief Economist at spsharma@phdcci.in 
and Ms Surbhi Sharma, Associate Economist at surbhi@phdcci.in, PHD Chamber of Commerce & 
Industry.    
 
 
 
 

 

 Warm Regards, 
Dr S P Sharma 
Chief Economist 
PHD Chamber of Commerce and Industry   
PHD House, 4/2 Siri Institutional Area 
August Kranti Marg, New Delhi-110016, India 
Tel: +91 49545454  
Fax: +91 11 26855450 
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